
 
 
Welcome back to Menno for the 23-24 school year!  

I am excited to work with our dedicated teachers and coaches to provide 
positive educational experiences for our students as they learn and grow. This 
new school year brings opportunities for our students to learn responsibility, 
good citizenship, and teamwork to become lifelong learners and productive 
members of society.   

We are going back to our original 6th-8th Middle School model this year. Check 
out the updated Middle School/High School schedule on the front page of our 
website for details about lunch times and Power Hour (Study Hall). 

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 
Let’s go Wolves and Trappers! 
 
- Mrs. Mudder  
 


